
                                                                                                                         August 2022 

Dear art friends, 

Where, oh where, has this year gone? We are very grateful for good health and two very successful 

exhibitions this year. Both Reflections at the AWCZ and Intersections at the Galerie Vogtei Herrliberg 

were well received and attracted a lot of attention. 

August news: “MONA, MARILYN and MORE”. What is it?  Cool portrait classes for Kids&Teens inspired 

by the DaVinci favorite, Ms. Monroe, and other beauties. Offered August 8-10, August 15-18.  

The next ZIWA Sketching and Painting will be September 14th at Park im Gruene.   

At MultiArt STUDIO you’ll always find support for your creative ideas whether you want to                                                 

participate in a group, work individually or even work as a family. Feel free to call and brainstorm. We 

can set up a 30-minute free consultation.  

Meanwhile, STAY HEALTHY and SAFE.  I wish you many colorful adventures, peaceful interludes, and 

abundant joy. 

Kathie 

Kathryn E. Bard, MA, ATR-BC, CCLS                                                                                                                                                                               

+41 44 910 53 63                                                                                                                                   

artmultifacet@aol.com                                                                                                                                       

www.artmultifacet.com  
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